
 
 

A regular meeting of the Police Citizens Advisory Board was held on Tuesday, February 11, 2025, beginning at 5:30 p.m. 
at Brenham Police Department Training Room, 1800 Longwood Drive, Brenham, Texas. 

Members present:  
Jesse Vela, Al Patel, Bridgit Williams, Neal Pieper, Andi Liner, Bob Cox, Brian Ross, David Romo, Jeff 
Hagerlin, Whitney Hooks 
 
Members Absent: 
Courtney Mason, Phyllis McMahon, Holly Johnson, JW Clampitte 
 
Staff in attendance:   
Chief Lloyd Powell, Asst. Chief Curtiss Schoen, Lt. Kelvin Raven, Lt. Steven Eilert, Christi Korth 
 

1. Call Meeting to Order 
The Police Citizens Advisory Board meeting was called to order by Brian Ross; seconded by Jesse Vela  
 

2. Citizen/Visitor Comments 
No citizen/visitor comments. 
   

3. Approve the Minutes from the December 10, 2024, Brenham Police Department Citizens Advisory 
Board Meeting 
Brian Ross made a motion to approve the minutes from the December 10, 2024, Brenham Police 
Department Citizens Advisory Board Meeting; Al Patel seconded the motion.   
 
Brian Ross called for a vote to approve minutes: 
 

Chairman Brian Ross     Yes 
Board Member Neal Pieper    Yes 
Board Member Phillis McMahon   Absent 
Board Member Whitney Hooks   Yes  
Board Member Alpesh Patel    Yes 
Board Member JW Clampitte    Absent  
Board Member Andrea Liner    Yes 
Board Member Jesse Vela    Yes 
Board Member Courtney Mason   Absent 
Board Member Holly Johnson   Absent 
Board Member Bridgit Williams   Yes 
Board Member David Romo    Yes 
Board Member Bob Cox    Yes 
Board Member Jeff Hagerlin    Yes 
 

Police Citizens Advisory Board  
Meeting Minutes  



  
WORK SESSION 
 

4. Introduction of Newly Appointed CAB Members 
Jeff Hagerlin and Bob Cox each introduced themselves and told everyone a bit about themselves. 
Chief Powell welcomed them and thanked them for their time and how valuable this Board is to the 
department.  Explained how Chief Parker brought this program with him from his time at LaPorte Police 
Department.   
 

5. Discussion and Presentation on the Brenham Police Department’s Statistics for December 2024 
and January 2025 
Chief Powell presented the December and January patrol and performance statistics for the Brenham 
Police Department.   
 

6. Administrative Updates 
Lt. Raven stated that recruiting is going strong.  The department now has two individuals who started at 
the TEEX Academy and one about to graduate from the Academy.     
Asst. Chief Schoen expressed his gratitude for the board members and reminded everyone that “If you 
see something, say something”. 

Staff liaison Christi Korth announced the next CAB meeting will take place on April 8, 2025. 

Adjourn 
There being no further business Brian Ross called for the meeting to adjourn; seconded by Whitney 
Hooks 
 

 
 

Brian Ross 
Chairperson 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 

Christi Korth 
Board Liaison 


